59 Whitby Avenue, Ingol, Preston, Lancashire PR2 3YP
Telephone: (01772) 727471 Fax: (01772) 725122 Email: head@holy-family.lancs.sch.uk
Website: www.holy-family.lancs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs | Westray BA(Hons), NPQH

3 June 2020

Dear Parents

I do hope you and your families are keeping safe and well. As you know the Government, under scientific guidance released the direction for primary schools to welcome back children in nursery, reception, year one and year six.

Lancashire County Council undertook a local assessment and this resulted in advice to schools not to re-open to more pupils, but to continue with current support systems. As Lancashire County Council are regularly reviewing the situation, we are unable to give you a definite date for the re-opening of our school.

As soon as we receive any further advice about a change to this decision, we will of course let you know.

Please be assured that the Governors and staff of Holy Family are looking forward to welcoming your child back to school - this will only happen when it is an appropriate and safe time for your child, families and staff.

Very best wishes to you all

Mrs J Westray Headteacher